
  ELMWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

 

 

HOME AND SCHOOL EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

 

Date:  January 8, 2013 

Location: Matty’s 
Present: Officers:  Kerry Sutton, Cathy Bartels, Cathy Boerner, Kathy Quandt 

 Parents:   

 Staff:  Royce Lindner 

 

 

Meeting started 7:05pm 

 

President – Kerry Sutton 

Kerry is working with Cathy Boerner regarding writing a donation letter to Elmwood families and include 

what money might be put towards.  

McDonald’s night needs to change April 25th and we are not doing the January 31st date.  The date will be 

April 18th from 5:30-7:30pm. 

 

Principal – Royce Lindner 

Royce stated that NB School District has added 2 extra Docu Cameras to Elmwood budget.  Discussion 

about how much it would cost to put one in every classroom.  Royce will be booking musician for Dinner & 

A Show (Duke Otherwise).   

 

Treasurer - Cathy Bartels 

Cathy received an email from Kelly(Drama Club) requesting $800 for an assistant.  Discussion pertaining to 

this. 

There will be no Raffle for Dinner & A Show this year. 

 

Vice President – Cathy Boerner 
Cathy will contact Rachel Schaar about being the Committee Liaison person and Alison Giese(recommended 

by Kathy Quandt) for the position of Treasurer.  We are still in search of a Co-President. 

 

Kerry and Cathy will start brainstorming regarding some new Co-Curriculars. 


